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Chief of Police:   
 
During the previous 28 days the Police Department logged 119 calls for service.  This is 
40 more than the same period in 2020 and most all are traffic stops. 
 
The Police Commission secretary confirmed with me last week that we can move 
forward on the hiring list, and we shall do that after one of the candidates successfully 
completes an emergency vehicle operations course at the Washington State Patrol 
Academy later this month.  We are still waiting to learn whether another of our officers 
will be hired by Tacoma Police. 
 
 
Prepared by Nestor Bautista 


